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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
What a wonderful week we have had – I have been so impressed with the level of work and effort the 
children are showing especially with their writing.    Starting from today, I am setting the children a 
new challenge called ‘The Perfect Presentation Award’.    Each week, one child in school will be 
awarded this certificate during our Friday celebration assembly. I am hoping this award will help the 
children to realise how important presentation is. 
 
Parent’s evening is live on Scopay for you to book your appointment with your child’s class teacher on 
either Wednesday 5th or Thursday 6th March.   Any problems with the on-line booking, please pop into 
the school office and Mrs Clarke will be able to help you. 
 
We end this term today with our lovely FoBPS team serving hot chocolate and cakes straight after 
school. Any cakes left over will be going to the Priory for their open day on Sunday – 10 a.m. for the 
open garden to see all of the lovely snowdrops.  All proceeds from the sale of teas/coffees and cakes 
will be donated to Burford Primary School. Should anyone be able to donate any cakes for Sunday,  
they would be greatly appreciated – please take them to the cake stall in the Priory after 10 a.m. 
 
We would like to thank the FoBPS team for supplying hot chocolate to warm us all up at the recent 
star gazing evening which was fabulous and well supported. 
 
World Book Day – dress up as your favourite character.  Attached you will find a ‘design your own 
book jacket’ template for your child to draw. Paper copies of this are available from the school office 
should you not have access to a printer at home – just pop into the office. 
 
This week the children have been learning how to stay safe online as part of our Safer Internet Day.  I 
would like to share some information with you about an online gaming platform called Roblox. It is 
the world’s largest interactive social platform to play and create a variety of games in a 3D world. I 
have attached some information. 
 
Wishing you all a happy half term and look forward to seeing you on Monday 24th February for the 
start of the new term. 
 
Happy Friday 
 
Mrs Rachel Veeder, Executive Head Teacher 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

The Y3s had a great time at ball skills last week. They were focussing on their ABCs 

(agility, balance and coordination). They did really well at this event and showed some fantastic skills in all 

areas. 

         
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 

Last week they were:- 
Warwick Class  - George McCracken                   

Windrush Class – Hettie Edwards                                                                  
Tolsey Class –  Oakley Summers                                                 

Wysdom Class –  Billy Ebeling                                                 
Priory Class – Kaitlyn McCrorie    

 
This week they are:- 

Warwick Class –  Jaxon Willis       
Windrush Class  -  George Green 

Tolsey Class – Delilah Banks 
Wysdom Class – Esra Emir 
Priory Class – Mollie Millard      

 
 

This week’s ‘Perfect Presentation’ award goes to 
Toby Shepherd and Oliver Broom  

 
 

 



        
 

           
 

 

 

 


